
From: Lisa Slakov  
Sent: April 15, 2020 10:29 AM  
To: Park Board Commissioners (via email) 
Cc: 'Park Board GM's Office', Park Board Staff, CoV Engineering 
  
Subject: Appreciation For Our Parks and Park Streets Opened to People Biking & 
Walking 
  
Dear Commissioners, 
  
On behalf of HUB Cycling, I would like to express our appreciation for the efforts you’re 
taking to keep Vancouver parks open for all Vancouverites seeking fresh air, recreation 
and sanity! 
  
In addition, we applaud the further efforts to help ensure that the huge numbers of 
people seeking outdoor time can do so comfortably and safely by opening Stanley Park 
roads to people biking and walking. I had the pleasure of biking in the peace, safety and 
quiet of a Park road without motorized traffic and it was a great experience. 
  
Keep up the good work and all the best, 
Lisa Slakov 
HUB Cycling Park Board Liaison 
 


